

Creating a hunger-free community

March 13, 2015

Donna Lombardi Director, Child Nutrition Worcester Public Schools 20 Irving Street Worcester, MA 01609

Dear Donna,

On behalf of the Worcester County Food Bank, it is my pleasure to inform you that our proposal to Our Family Foundation by Stop & Shop New England for funding to feed more children with healthy meals and impact childhood hunger through another Summer Food Truck has been approved for \$75,000.

The funds will be used to purchase a truck specifically designed to facilitate the delivery and distribution of meals from the Worcester Public Schools to youth as part of the Summer Food Service Program. I am pleased to inform you that the Worcester County Food Bank will donate this truck to the Worcester Public Schools as part of our ongoing collaboration with you in meeting the nutritional needs of children during the summer months.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Jean St. memunay

Sincerely,

Jean G. McMurray

**Executive Director**